
 

 

 

 
 
Tena koutou Parents/Caregivers, 

 

Warm Easter blessings to you all as we wrap up a busy term of many 

wonderful learning opportunities. 

Our Easter service yesterday was the culmination of the focus 

we have had over the past week on the message of God’s love 

for each of us.  

 

 

 

 

 
 

Tues 29th Apr 
 

Mon 5th May – BC – 9.35 – 10.25am 
PPD Thurs 8th May 
 

Wed 14th May – PAC - 6.30pm  
Thurs 15th May – PAC - 4pm & 6.30pm 
Tickets can be purchased through Eventbrite. 
 

Mon 19th May – BC – 11am-12.15pm 
PPD Mon 26th May 
 

Mon 19th & Tues 20th May – PAC 
 

Tues 20th May -  Whakamaramara School 
 

 
 
 

Our Vision 
To be a Christian learning 

community of excellence where 
lives are ran ormed  

               Facebook: @bethlehemcollege 
               Instagram: @bethlehemcollege_nz 
               Website: Enrolled Families 

 

     

https://www.facebook.com/bethlehemcollege
https://www.instagram.com/bethlehemcollege_nz/
https://www.beth.school.nz/contact/enrolled-families


 

 

 

Last week I shared a special painting I have for 
Micah 6:8 our verse for the week. I talked with 
the children about how God helps us to do what 
His word says even when it might be hard. 
 
This week we had our BC Head Girl, Grace 
Winiata share with us about Jesus’ sacrifice for 
each of us. Grace started with a game called 
share or steal with a chocolate prize, which 
certainly grabbed the children’s attention. She 
reminded us that Jesus wouldn’t steal or share 
chocolate but would give His all just as He did 
when He sacrificed His life for us.  
 

John 3:16 “God loved the world so much that he gave his one 
and only Son so that whoever believes in him may not be lost but have eternal life.” 
 
 

 
Following their local history visit to The Elms and Gate Pa 
the children in D4 have been writing about their trip.  Beau 
and Piper and shared their writing with us this week - great 
job! 
We have a great display outside the Primary office of D4 
writing. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

Throughout the week there have been 
many activities that children have been 
engaged in as we spend time focusing on 
the sacrifice of Jesus. Symbols are 
commonly used, as depicted in our Easter 
service this week. However, the truth of 
God sending His son Jesus for each of us 
is what we are so grateful for.  
There are many events happening around 
Tauranga, check out all events to find out 
more about family friendly events like 
Easter Journey and more! 

https://allevents.in/tauranga/easter


 

 

 

Our Y5&Y6 swimmers competed at Baywave this week: Ella Baker, 
Xanthe Bialostocki, Heidi Comer, Yena Kim, Thomas Knoll, Tai Ssekajja, Piper 
Urquhart & Yanni Wu. 
All swimmers gave of their best in 
a highly competitive environment. 
 

Congratulations to the following 
students:  
Yanni Wu – 3rd for his age group 
Yena Kim – 1st for her age group 
Thomas Knoll – 3rd for his age 
group. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

The Beetles will be showing on Wednesday May 14 
at 6:30pm Thursday May 15 at 4pm and 6:30pm at 
the Bethlehem Performing Arts Centre. This highly 
anticipated event is one not to be missed. Tickets are 
on sale – https://www.eventbrite.co.nz/e/the-beetles-
tickets-1298713329529?aff=oddtdtcreator 

Y5&Y6 - Monday 5th May 9.40am – 10.25am 
 
 
Y0-Y4 – Monday 19th May 11am – 12.15pm 

https://www.eventbrite.co.nz/e/the-beetles-tickets-1298713329529?aff=oddtdtcreator
https://www.eventbrite.co.nz/e/the-beetles-tickets-1298713329529?aff=oddtdtcreator


 

 

Play Hockey this winter: We welcome more interest from year 3-6 boys and girls to play hockey 
for BC in the upcoming season.  Particularly year 3s. Hockey is played on Saturdays at Blake Park 
during terms 2 and 3. Please email christine.browne@beth.school.nz if you are interested to 
receive more information and the registration form. 

 

mailto:christine.browne@beth.school.nz


 

 

 

Our wonderful PTA would welcome some new faces to the team. The PTA 
works together to support many school ventures using PTA funds. With just 4 
meetings a year it is a great way to help serve our BC community.  If you are 
interested in helping or just have further questions do feel free to contact 
through pta@beth.school.nz 
 

 
A reminder that children wear winter uniforms in Term 2, please ensure winter shoes are black 
leather, polishable shoes and not sports, boots/fashion or canvas styles. 
Due to Easter/Anzac falling over the school holidays, the Uniform Shop will only be open on Mon 
14th to Thu 17th April from 10 am – 4 pm by appointment and closed from Fri 18th reopening on 
Mon 28th April. Make an appointment or view information here. 
 
 
Thank you again for the privilege of working with you and your children. It has been a great term of 
learning, we have so much to be thankful for as we see how much each child has flourished and 
grown. My hope and prayer is that the break time is a wonderful celebration of our saviour Jesus 
and memory building whanau time. 
See you next term. 
 
Ngā mihi, 
Karen. 
 

https://www.beth.school.nz/studentlife/uniforms


 

 

 


